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We've done it! We have finally been able to

set the wheels in motion by ordering the

Reigate Christmas lights ready for this year's

Church Street fayre.   

It has taken 6 long years of hard work and

fantastic fundraising to reach the necessary

target of £26,220. Your support for our town

has been nothing short of amazing and I

would like to thank each and every one of

you for everything you've done. Whether it

be hosting a fundraiser for us, attending one

or simply being a member of the guild.  

The lighting scheme is 100% unique to

Reigate and I'm sure will be enjoyed by

thousands of visitors this December.

Remember the lights will be switched on at

around 4:30pm on Saturday 1st December

following the Christmas Fayre. 

Jes Chandler 

Chairman, Reigate Business Guild

Reigate Christmas Lights
On 25th July we did something a

little different from our usual

meetings by heading down to

Pistachios in the Park for an

evening of fun and games. Like

much of the UK, Priory Park had

turned a lovely shade of

yellowish brown but it had no

impact on the enjoyment levels.

It was a fantastic evening and we

hope to do more of these types

of meetings in the future.

Games night 
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The fundraising never stops. This year the

Reigate Business Guild charity golf event

will take place at Betchworth Park Golf Club

on Thursday 27th September in aid of

Motor Neurone Disease and the Christmas

lights appeal. 

For the past 16 years this event has been a

fantastic source of fundraising and I'm sure

it will be no different this time round. We

can only take a maximum of 24 teams so if

you want to get involved please contact

Linda Freeman at Mitchell & Company

(linda.freeman@mitchellcompany.co.uk) to

book your place asap. Entry fee is £280 for

your team of 4, including coffee and bacon

baps on arrival and a 3 course meal. 

Non golfers are more than welcome to join

for the dinner at a price of £25 per head.

Charity golf day

Every year we are looking to

grow by gaining more and

more members. After all

without new and engaging

members there would be no

point in our Business Guild. 

We would like to take this

opportunity to welcome our

newest members. 

Crumbs Brewing 

BG Consulting 

Allied Portland Estates 

Fortanini 

Six Mile Developments 

Barchester Reigate  

  

Welcome to our
New Members

Not a member? Join us!
The Business Guild exists to promote, enhance & protect the charming town of Reigate. We are
a local, united and voluntary voice from within the business community, promoting commerce,
safeguarding the environment, organising events and supporting activities & opportunities for

the benefit of the town. 

If this sounds like something you would like to be involved in, and why wouldn't it, get in touch
with our Membership Secretary Kate Segal at membership@reigatebusinessguild.co.uk

Upcoming...
19th September 2018 - 6:00pm 
Pilgrim Brewery 

27th September 2018 
Betchworth Park Golf Club 

17th October 2018 - 9:30pm 
Slipshoe Street Scout Hall 

14th November 2018 - 6:00pm 
Old Reigations Rugby Club

www.reigatebusinessguild.co.uk


